
 
   Hello: 
 
    I am a loyal advocate for 350PDX, and would like to submit my comments in support 
of this extremely important bill. 
 
    First off, please consider capping ghg emissions at 55% reduction from 1990 levels 
by 2035 and 100% reduction from 1990 by 2050. 
 
    Think "Intel Corporation" for this one: no exemption for fluorinated gases from the 
semiconductor industry, particularly in Washington County. 
 
    Next, allow no offsets; agriculture and forestry emission reductions 
should be the focus of separate legislation. 
 
    Lastly, and most importantly, please maintain the provision that revenues from sale 
of free allowance can only be used to strengthen existing utility-based EE & RE and 
low-income rebate programs. 
 
    Thank you very much for the opportunity to express my support for passage of this 
bill.   
    Don't back down and give in to the fear mongering! 
 
     Best Regards, 
     Mr. Dana Weintraub 
     17124 SW Marty Ln 
     Beaverton, OR  97003 
     503-591-9470 
 


